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Notice to Salmon Beach Residents 
 
 

Macoah Sewer Project 
 
The Macoah Sewer Project is currently underway and there will be 
Trucks transiting through Salmon Beach with sand for the project.  The 
majority of sand transport will take place over the next couple of 
months, middle of March until middle of May, and will continue 
intermittently until the project’s completion in October.  Drivers will be 
respectful of residents and drive slowly through Salmon Beach.   
 
Thank you to Rick Shafer, the Toquaht Wastewater Project Manager, 
for the notification and the willingness to keep us updated as needed. 
 
 Any questions or concerns can be directed to: 
 Chantel Gemmell 
 Ph: 250 726-6106 
Email: chantel.gemmell@acrd.bc.ca 
 
*Please be aware that weather, crew and material availability could 
affect the dates provided 
 
 
 
Chantel will not be at Salmon Beach on Saturday March 26th 
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